2 September 2015

Bal Bharati Public School, GRH Marg, New Delhi-110060

Dear Parent

As per CBSE circular Acad — 50/2015 dated 24 August 2015, the SA1 Examination for classes
IX and X will commence from 16 September 2015 instead of 14 September 2015. Please note
that Hindi paper for class IX and Sanskrit/German/French paper for class X has been
rescheduled for Monday, 28 September 2015. Rest of the date sheet remains the same. The
revised date sheet has been uploaded on the school website.

Teaching will resume as usual from 29 September 2015
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